Key Recruitment Ltd are currently recruiting for Event Marshals for the Goodwood Festival of Speed between the Thursday 11th July – Sunday 14th July 2024.

You can pick to work on one of the days, a few of the days or all four days if you prefer!

You'll be providing advice and assistance to the general public whilst at the same time making sure that they don't venture onto the track or into other areas where they shouldn't go for their own safety.

The Goodwood Festival of Speed is the one of the world's greatest celebrations of motorsport and car culture! Held in the beautiful parkland surrounding Goodwood House, the Festival of Speed is motorsport's ultimate summer event with an amazing atmosphere! If you want to be a part of this fantastic event, then please contact Key Recruitment immediately.

We will be providing transport from our office in Fratton, Portsmouth if you are unable to make your own way to and from the event.

£11.63 per hour

Goodwood Festival of Speed dates:
Thursday 11th July 2024 from 06:00-19:30
Friday 12th July 2024 from 07:00-19:00
Saturday 13th July 2024 from 07:00-19:00
Sunday 14th July 2024 from 07:00-20:00

Apply now if you don't want to miss out!!! – email maryjane@keyrecruitment.net
